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To Whom It May Concern;

 

As a skier, ski instructor, aging racer and ski racing fan, I am very supportive of the VR proposal to increase the

racing acreage and vertical on Golden Peak. This concept has existing almost since Vail was founded and is long

overdue, IMHO. The site is within the Vail's current permit area and is  immediately adjacent to other Golden

Peak runs and racing infrastructure, making it an ideal site to provide for more training and racing.

 

I believe that not only will it benefit racing/training on Golden Peak but it will generally benefit the sport of skiing in

Colorado. I recall how well Golden Peak handled key events during Vail 2015 worlds and believe these additions

will allow Golden Peak to feature even more prominently in the future should worlds or Olympics happen again

the Vail valley. This proposal to augment racing on GP is much better than creating a new venue somewhere

else with even greater impacts.

 

Jim Brenneman PE

 

Sr Project Manager
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